
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
July 19th 2019 

Frosties: September 2019 
Annual Registration Fee: £5.00 
Breakfast Club: 
Full session: 7.30 - 8.45 a.m.  £4.50   
Part session:8.15 - 8.45 a.m.  £2.50 
No child can be admitted before 7:30am 
After School:  
Full session: 3.20 - 5.45 p.m. £7.60   
Part Session:3.20 - 4.30 p.m. £4.00 
Frosties is a pay-in-advance service via your Eduspot account. Child 
Care Vouchers can also be used. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Children’s University Graduation Ceremony KS2 
Well done to all our pupils in KS2 who graduated last week 
as part of the Children’s University scheme. The ceremony 
was a lovely opportunity to celebrate our children’s 
learning that extends beyond the classroom and school 
day. Well done to this year’s ‘Outstanding Achiever’, 
Amelie, who has achieved over 500 learning hours for a 
wide range of extra-curricular activities. 

 
 

 

Thank You One and All! 
Friezland staff and Governors would like to thank our 
families for their continued support, kind words, cards and 
gifts. We are a lucky lot and privileged to work in such a 
fantastic school. 
Please have a lovely summer break; stay safe and enjoy 
some quality family time together before we return for the 
new school year in September. Pupils return to school on 
Wednesday 4th September, 8:45am. 
 

 
 

Eduspot Accounts 
Thank you for everyone who has updated their accounts to 
bring them into balance. Please note this service is a pay-as-
you-go service and therefore should not accrue debt. Any 
outstanding debts need to be paid immediately. 

 

 

Space Chase 
Summer Reading Challenge 2019 

Sign up to this year’s Summer Reading Challenge at your 
local library! The Summer Reading Challenge combines 
free access to books with fun, creative activities in the 
library during the summer holidays. Children should sign up 
at their local library and receive a Mischief Maker collector 
card. They must then borrow and read at least six library 
books of their own choice during the summer, collecting 
special stickers to complete their folder and incentives along 
the way. Children who complete the Summer Reading 
Challenge will be presented with a certificate and a medal. 
GET READING! 

 

National Lottery grant Success 
It has taken a lot of time and hard work with bid-writing but 
it was all worth it in the end! 
We received news this week that the National Lottery 
Community Fund are awarding us a grant to support the 
development of our old school office into a multi-purpose 
space which will be used to benefit all! Together with the 
money our wonderful FOF have raised, we can finally ensure 
a purposeful space! What a lovely piece of news to end to 
the school year. 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 
SEPTEMBER 
4th Sept: Start of new term- autumn 1 (WED) 
10th Sept: Meet the teacher- Class 4 (Y5-6), 5:00pm. 
11th Sept: Class 3 start swimming lessons (kit in school) 
11th Sept: Meet the teacher- Class 3 (Y3-4), 5:00pm. 
12th Sept: Meet the teacher- Class 2 (Y1-2), 5:00pm. 
17th Sept: Meet the teacher- Class 1 (YR), 5:00pm. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Team LGFG Olympics 
We need you! Have you signed up for this year’s Saddleworth Olympics? 

Visit the Saddleworth Olympic website for further information. Registration forms are coming in thick and fast but 
Year 4 swimmers are needed in order to complete the team. Further information and the registration form can be 
found on the website, along with the Team LGFG training schedule. The team managers' contact details are also 
there, should people wish to register: https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/lgfg 

 

Leavers’ 2019 
The Y6 Leavers’ Service this week was fantastic if a little emotional! Year 6 are now ready to move on to their 
secondary schools including: Saddleworth School, Hulme Grammar, Bluecoat and Mossley Hollins. We wish them 
every success on their next adventure and hope that they will keep in touch. Thank you to our families who have 
supported Friezland over the last seven years. 
We also wished Mr. McQuillan farewell this week in a farewell assembly- he has had a fantastic two years at 
Friezland and is taking away many fond memories. 
Mr. Biggs and Mr. Howard are also leaving us during the summer holidays- we thank them for their time as part of 
the Friezland team and wish them well with their next adventures. 
This term has also seen two Governors depart: Ms. Lancashire and Mrs. Upton who have been assets to the 
Governing Board over the past four years. Thank you for your commitment and passion which has helped to ensure 
the best possible outcomes for our children. 

Goodbye and good luck! 

 
 

 

Oldham Rugby League FC Junior Takeover Day 
Follow the link below to see what our pupils Amelie and Stanley (Class 4) got up to during their day with Oldham 
RLFC! Both pupils applied for the positions as part of the Oldham Pledge: School Ready, Work Ready, Life Ready. 
Well done- what an amazing experience! 
https://roughyeds.co.uk/2019/07/junior-takeover-day-a-resounding-success/ 

 
 
 Dance Celebration 2019 
Our Dance squad (YR-2) were superstars at last week’s celebration event. They were some of the youngest participants but 
they made the stage their own. We were incredibly proud of each and every child. Thank you to the families who were able to 
transport to and from the event (anything for a free ticket) as we couldn’t have participated without you. If you didn’t watch 
the live stream on the day, you can watch the routine here: https://en-gb.facebook.com/Dancedevelopment/ and scroll down 
to the 12th July. We’re excited about what events next year will bring. 
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